
  

     
     

     
  

     
    

  

     
 

 
 

 

Dear Cameron Park Airport Board of Directors, 

I’m writing to formally tender my resignation from my position as Airport District Manager, effective 
1/21/2025. Please accept this letter as my official two weeks’ notice. 

I’ve enjoyed my time working at the airport and am grateful for the opportunities and experiences I’ve 
gained during my tenure. 

I’m committed to helping ensure a smooth transition during this period and will work over the next two 
weeks to complete any remaining projects. I will also still be in the local area to assist as needed after 
this period and answer questions as needed. 

Please let me know if there is any paperwork or formalities required to complete the resignation 
process. 

Thanks again, 
Dominic Coutches 


